
From: Strauss, Todd 
Sent: 10/22/2012 11:59:22 AM 
To: Cheryl.lee@CPUC.ca.gov (Cheryl.lee@CPUC.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bee: 
Subject: PAV doc 

Cheryl -

Attached is a draft document describing Portfolio-adjusted Value in more detail and specificity, 
as we discussed on October 17. 

I drafted this document with the aim of including it in PG&E's comments, to be submitted 
October 29, on the 2012 RPS Plan PD. Including it in PG&E's October 29 comments would 
provide greater public transparency, as we discussed on October 17. By including it in PG&E's 
October 29 comments, PG&E's goal is to be authorized to use PAV in the 2012 RPS RFO. 

Please review this document and send me your comments as soon as you can. As we dicussed 
on October 17, PG&E can then consider how to revise the document and whether to the include 
the document in the October 29 comments PG&E submits. 

Thanks very much. 

«...» 

Todd Strauss 

Senior Director, Energy Policy, Planning, and Analysis 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
245 Market Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: +1 (415) 973-1033 
e-mail: Todd.Strauss@pge.com 

SB GT&S 0433499 

mailto:Cheryl.lee@CPUC.ca.gov

